
NOTICE 

Attention Keyport Borough Residents 

The Borough of Keyport will conduct a Town Hall Meeting prior to at the regularly scheduled Borough 
Council Meeting on Tuesday, March 19, 2024 beginning at 5:00 PM for the purpose of a providing the 
public information regarding Redevelopment/Mariner’s Village PILOT.  The public will have an opportunity 
to ask questions following the information session. The session will be recorded and made available to 
any interested parties. 

The regularly scheduled Borough Council Meeting will begin at 7:00 PM as previously noticed. 

Formal action will not be taken at this Town Hall Meeting. 

Michele Clark, Municipal Clerk 


